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Weekly Newsletter – 8
th

 May 2017 

 

Appleton Street, Warsop, 

Mansfield, Notts, NG20 0QF                          

 Telephone: 01623 842163 

  
 

                                    sQuid     

 

Please ensure that your child’s sQuid account is topped up 

regularly. We have a lot of accounts that are overdrawn when in 

fact they should be in credit to enable tuck and dinners to be 

purchased. If any parents need information on how to register an 

account or need any more information, please see Mrs Hughes in 

the school office. 

 

Breakfast Club   

 

 

Please ensure that you send your child with money if they are 

staying for Breakfast Club. We have to ensure that all the money 

is reconciled and banked on a Friday so it is important that any 

monies owed for the week are paid on time. 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Change of Name 

 

Torch Academy Gateway Trust has changed its name to Nova 

Education Trust. This is because two Trusts have merged together. If 

you would like more information about the Trust please go to 

www.novaeducationtrust.net. 

 

 

Reading 

 

Please make sure that you read regularly with your child and 

complete their reading diary. 

 

 

 

Happening this week 

 

Year 6 SATs Week 

 

Monday 8
th

 May 

Sport 4 Kidz lunch time 

activities & after school club 3-

4pm 

Phonics Club 3-4pm 

Football Club 3-4.15pm 

 

Tuesday 9
th

 May 

EYFS Coffee Morning 9am 

Phonics Club 3-4pm 

Choir Club 3-4pm 

 

Wednesday 10
th

 May 

Lego Club – lunch time 

 

Thursday 11
th

 May  

Newspaper Club 3-4pm 

 

Friday 12
th

 May 

Year 3 to Warsop Library 

Corporal Butcher after school 

club 3-4pm 

 

PE Days 

Reception – Monday 

Year 1 - Weds & Thurs 

Year 2 – Mon & Weds 

Year 3 – Thurs & Fri 

Year 4 – Mon & Fri 

Year 5 – Thurs & Fri 

Year 6 – Weds & Fri 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.novaeducationtrust.net/
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Early Years Eligibility Checker 

 

Is your child in our nursery? From September, you may be entitled 

to 30 hours free childcare. Please check our school website to find 

out if you qualify. 

 

Family First Aid Course 

 

This is being run in conjunction with West Notts College and will be 

taking place on the 20
th

 & 21
st

 June. The course will be run over 

two mornings and will be free of charge to all our parents and 

carers. More details to follow nearer the time. 

More Important News 

 

 

Stars of the week ending 5
th

 May were: 

Reception – Annabelle Farrell & Codey Insley  

Year 1 – Kodey Brown & Darius Petre 

Year 2 – Morgan Bush & Tiegan Stocking 

Year 3 – Liam Clarke & Caine Wilson 

Year 4 – Jessica Foster & Ruby-Louise Widdowson 

Year 5 – Ben Evans & Faith Snuggs 

Year 6 – Holly Brown & Ilona Duda 

 

The best behaved classes last week were the Siskins in Year 4 and 

the Jays in Year 1 – well done everyone 

 

Attendance 

 

Attendance last week at 94.16% which is even worse than the week 

before! The class with the best attendance were the Nightingales in 

Year 5 with 98.21%. 

As we enter this period of testing and assessment it is even more 

important that your child attends school regularly and on time.  

 

Please remember that children can come to school with minor 

illnesses such as headaches and coughs/colds – we will look after 

them! If your child is going to be absent from school, please let the 

school office know as soon as possible and before 9am. A lot of 

children are coming into school late. Please remember that school 

starts at 8.45am. 

 

We are currently working with Meden’s Attendance Officer who will be making home visits if we 

do not have a valid reason for your child’s absence. 

 

 

We would love you 

to… 

Join us for Maths games on 

a Tuesday morning from 

8.30am.  

Reading every Thursday 

morning from 8.30am. 

CHILDREN WILL RECEIVE A 

TEAM POINT EVERY TIME 

THEY ATTEND!! 

 

Breakfast Club is held on a 

daily basis from 8.00am to 

8.30am at a cost of £1.20 

 

 

 


